
 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

Minutes of June 11, 2013 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Present: Bill Tuttle, Donald Harding, Gregg Aubin, Chuck Ripa, Sean Hamilton 

 

Minutes of May 7, 2013 were read and approved. 

 

Board reorganized as follows: 

Lawrence Favreau – Chairman 

Gregg Aubin will serve as interim Chairman in Larry’s absence. 

Gregg Aubin – Vice Chairman 

Don Harding – Clerk 

 

Sean Hamilton visited to discuss the AMI meter pilot and billing system possible for the 

water department to read meters as the light department currently does. 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

Water: 

1. A Scada radio operator is complete and running.  Lines with Verizon have 

been terminated. 

DPW: 

1. Street sweeping is nearly completed. 

2. Bid package for Kendall Hill/Maple Street improvement will be in next 

week’s central register.  

Motion made to reappoint Bill Tuttle as DPW Superintendent with one additional 

vacation week.  Motion passed 2-0. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:25 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

Gregg Aubin Interim Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 

 

 


